ALC updates from Student Representative’s Joniya Metcalf and Destiny Williams.

In the last several months, we have had a bunch of fun on several ALC excursions including
going bowling, hiking at Tischer Creek & doing water ecology, Ice fishing at Caribou Lake, and
some college visits. We also have monthly staff versus students basketball games at the
YMCA. Once per month we are lucky enough to have special lunches brought in from places
like Jimmy Johns, McDonalds, and Olive Garden.

Students have been busy working on classes for the third quarter and staying after school to
work on credit recovery and to catch up on missing work. We are also currently raising trout in
our commons area as a collaboration with Trout in the Classrooms. We will be releasing the fish
in the spring at a local stream.

Our apologies for not making tonight’s board meeting. We will be attending the COW meeting
next week to talk about Integration Specialists and the need for them in Duluth Public Schools.



